
 

 

Lower Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors 
BOS Minutes – Virtual Meeting – 11:30 a.m. Special Meeting 

April 28, 2021 
 

The Lower Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors held a meeting remotely through the Zoom Platform 
on the above date.  The April 28, 2021 meeting was duly advertised to be held electronically through the 
Zoom application via telephone and the internet. Present were Chairwoman Deborah Scull, Vice-Chair 
Cheryl Johnson and Member Michael Keltz, Township Solicitors Andy Bellwoar and Chris Gerber, and 
Township Manager/Secretary/Treasurer Pamela J. Stevens. Also present were Guests Brianna Robles, 
Diane Spitler, Rich Taylor, Dave Kurtz, and Donald Spitler.   
 
The following meeting minutes were provided by the Township Solicitors Andy Bellwoar and Chris Gerber 
at the request of Ms. Stevens to maintain the integrity of the meeting minutes.   
 
Mr. Bellwoar opened the meeting at 11:30 a.m. and announced that the meeting was duly advertised, 
and there was an Executive Session held prior to this meeting.  Mr. Gerber asked if there was motion, and 
Mr. Keltz made the following motion which was seconded by Mrs. Johnson.    

I move to approve the filing of administrative charges against John Sellers as outlined in a letter 
 dated April 28, 2021 directed to Officer Sellers in accordance with the Police Tenure Act and, 
 further to convert Officer Sellers’ paid administrative leave to unpaid administrative leave, 
 effective immediately, pending disposition of the administrative charges.   

There was no discussion.  The Motion passed unanimously.   

At 11:34, Mrs. Scull made a Motion to adjourn, Mr. Keltz seconded the Motion, which carried, and the 
meeting concluded.   

Respectfully Submitted  
Pamela J. Stevens, Manager Secretary Treasurer    BOS Approved 5.17.21 


